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The Izaak Walton League of America (IWLA) youth program 
teaches local youth how to safely handle  firearms in a hunting 
environment. The main focus of the program is safety and 
education.  When the group meets, the practices are lead by 
coaches who teach in various categories of shooting and hunter 
safety training.   The members of the program practice and train 
all year to compete in the Youth Hunter Education Challenge 
(YHEC).  This competition tests eight different categories 
including  rifle, archery, muzzleloader, shotgun, orienteering, 
hunter safety exam, hunter safety trail and wildlife identification. 
The youth  athletes better themselves and their communities 
everyday.

We’re Back
We had our first practice in the new year last month. The first 
meeting we just did inventory and assigned new members rifles and 
bows. On the second practice we practiced rifle and archery. Our 
new members did very well and our junior team is looking strong. 
Our Senior team is currently consists of Grant, Anthony, and 
I(Alexander). So if anyone knows of someone in highschool that 
might be interested in the program it would be great for them to 
join. 
We have our yearly troop of boy scouts coming late this month and 
parents and seniors are encouraged to come and help. We also have 
our spring cleaning on the 20th. We hope everyone can come and 
help clean up for the boy scouts and the coming year.
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Author Notes

If any reader would like to make any suggestions or 
ideas for articles email me at 
alexander.bokelman@gmail.com
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